
 
 

 

 

 
10th November 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

BBC CHILDREN IN NEED FRIDAY 18th NOVEMBER 2022 

Student Council will once again be supporting ‘Children in Need’ day this year, on Friday 18th November. 

 

The children have voted to dress up in their pyjamas or onesies for the day in return for a donation.  If 

children would rather come in spotty clothes or Children in Need merchandise, then that’s fine too.  All we 

are asking in return for the opportunity to dress up is that a donation is made to Children in Need - we 

suggest a minimum of £1.00.  You will be able to make all donations online via ParentMail +Pay or by bringing 

money into school.  
 

For donations via ParentMail +Pay: 

➢ select payments from the main menu.  

➢ select the shopping trolley icon at the bottom of the page 

➢ select Children in Need 

➢ pop it in the basket and then  

➢ follow the payment instructions 

 

We will also have the very rare opportunity to DRESS UP YOUR TEACHER! Classes will be able to choose 

what they would like to bring in to adorn their teacher – we may even have a fashion parade with prizes for 

the most imaginative use of accessories ☺ An extra few pence for this exciting event would be very welcome! 

 

Finally, we are excited to be able to once again put our giant Pudseys out on the playground for any loose 

change you may be willing to donate. So please empty your piggy banks and pockets and let’s see if we can fill 

the Pudseys with even more pennies for this fabulous charity! 

 
We are ever mindful of the financial strain some of our families may currently be under and would like to take this 

opportunity to remind you that supporting our charity events is always a voluntary contribution and no child will 

ever be excluded from the fun. 

 

We all love supporting this charity and are really looking forward to having lots of fun on the day. 

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

M Anderson 

Mrs M Anderson 

Student Council Co-ordinator 
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